
Don’t be the Elf left on the shelf 
this Christmas!  

Can you to commit to every Saturday or Sunday (or both!), starting on 
Saturday 25th November and finishing on Sunday 24th December? 

If so, then you could be just the Elf we are looking for! Working with the 
public can sometimes be challenging so a calm but assertive nature is a 

must! 
 

Interviews will take place on Thursday 26th October 2017. 
 

Successful applicants will need to attend a training evening, 
the date of which will be confirmed. 

There is NO maximum age requirement for these positions however due to 
shift lengths & days of work, some age restrictions may apply. The hourly 

rate of pay will be dependent upon the age of the 
applicant.  

An Elf uniform will be provided! 
If you are interested, please download an application form from our website 

or collect one from the Garden Centre Information Desk. 
The closing date for all applications is Friday 13th October 2017 

We need a team of fun, lively and outgoing 
Elves to help Santa in his Grotto this Christmas! 


